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23rd June 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
As previously mentioned, RobinFest will be on Friday 18th July and this year looks to 
be even more impressive than last year, if that is possible. We have a great line-up! 
 
On the day, children can come in festival clothes or just their own clothes if they 
wish.  Gates will open at 1:30pm, so you can get settled with your chairs and picnic 
blankets before the performances start at 2pm. As always, our children perform first 

and then there are a number of other artists/bands who will entertain us. The last performance is 
usually around 8pm.  
 
The PTA have organised a number of vendors so food and drink will be available as well as a number of 
stalls and rides/activities for the children. It is a great family event which brings the Newchurch Family 
together. 
 
Tickets will go on sale on Wednesday 25th June and can be purchased via ParentPay.  A family ticket is 
£5 and admits 2 adults and up to 3 children of primary age or younger. Additional tickets can be 
purchased at a cost of £2.50.  
 
Just like last year, payment can be made on the day at the gate at a cost of £2.50 per ticket but no 
family tickets will be available so it is worth ordering them in advance. Any past Newchurch Robins and 
their families are welcome to join us and can purchase tickets on the day.  Alternatively, if they are 
friends of yours, you could purchase tickets for them via ParentPay. 
 
The PTA would like to organise a hamper raffle to raise funds for the school and so we will be having a 
dress down day on Friday 11th July in return for donations of sweets, bottles, chocolates, candles, toys 
etc.  As we did last year, we ask that the donations are linked to the class colours. For example: 
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Class Class 
Colour 

Possible donations Class Class 
Colour 

Possible donations 

Reception Purple 

 

Year 1 Blue 

 
Year 2 Pink (or 

rainbow) 

 

Year 3 Green 

 
Year 4 Yellow 

 

Year 5 Orange 

 
Year 6 Red 
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Many hands make light work and so if you are able to give a little of your time on the day in some 
capacity: setting up and clearing away at the end, please could you give your details on this google form 
and we will be in touch: https://forms.gle/soC99vXpfyvXTTEy9  
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
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